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Member Schools, 
 
It is extremely important that each of you send a copy of the final version of YOUR 
football schedule to your assigning secretary, if you have not done so.  We have been 
made aware that some district secretaries are unaware of some of the recent changes that 
have been made since the first schedule was posted.   
 
Although we stressed this at our recent rules clinics, not all of our coaches had to attend 
those clinics since they had already attended the rules clinic put on at the MPSCA 
Coaches’ Clinic. 
 
Please make this a priority, as our district secretaries have, in many cases, already 
assigned crews to work games.  I know of a couple of situations in which crews were 
assigned to games that don’t exist anymore. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation, 
DDrake 


